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The voter registration system needs to be as rigorous as possible to ensure a clean 

and fair election.   With every law like this that gets passed you are destroying the 

integrity of the electoral system by introducing easier ways to cheat. 

Registration should be simple.   Fill out a form take it to any DMV, show a state ID 

plus a piece of validated correspondence and get registered.    Any state or county 

office should be able to accept voter registrations and I would also include libraries.    

DO NOT let a simple 4 number partial social security number serve as any kind of 

"ID".  It is not an ID at all. 

 


